
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 22nd March 

Wow we can’t believe next week is the final week of the spring term. 

We did some lovely Easter art this week. The children enjoyed mixing paints and getting creative!  

Our next value of the month is courage. It is Falcons turn to create the display board for the hall. We have worked 

hard as a team to learn the definition of courage and how we show this. 

In social context this week, we talked about peer pressure both positive and negative peer pressure. We looked at 

different scenarios and the children identified whether it was positive or negative. 

In Food tech this week the children planned what they will cook for the gathering next week. 

Usborne Sponsored Read 

To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we are running a sponsored read between 

29th March and 15th April 2024 in collaboration with Usborne. All the money raised by the children will go towards 

brand new books for our school and there will be a prize for the class who accumulate the most amount of minutes 

read-more information to follow! In addition to the sponsorship money, Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the 

total raised in EXTRA FREE BOOKS! The children will be sent home before the Easter holidays with a sponsorship 

form and reading log. Sponsorship money will be due by Friday 26th April 2024 and can either be paid online or cash 

can be dropped into the office. For those donating online, you have the choice to collect all sponsorship and pay in 

one amount, or share the link with family and friends so they can donate directly. Please find the link below:  

https://wonderful.org/fundraisers/Ng00R 

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

James – For his resilience and determination in his English work showing improvements each day. 

Julien – For trying his best in inclusion this week and working hard in his rehearsals.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 

 

 

https://wonderful.org/fundraisers/Ng00R

